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November,  2016 

 

 

 Hi All 

 

 That dreaded time of the year has arrived. Chapter Iôs scheduled riding season has come 
to an end much sooner than we would like. Janet and I do not ride a lot when late fall and then 
the winter comes blowing in. The only ride that we have planned is the parade ride at J. Iver-
son on December 1st.  They have requested that some of our trike owners be there on Decem-
ber 3rd to give some of the residents a ride. Janet and I will be in a four wheeler that day be-
cause we will have doughnuts, coffee and condiments to bring with us and they will not fit on 
the trike. 

  The trike will soon be moving from its summer home, the carport to its winter home, the 
garage. One thing that the Silver Eagle and the Black Beauty both know, even though they are 
in their winter home there will be days that are warm enough that they will be ridden. Our win-
ter rides are not usually long rides, just enough to keep the bike and trike ready to go when we 
are. 

 We still do not have any suggestions as to what our members would like our staff to re-
view for our rides and other activities next year. Remember our staff meeting will be Decem-
ber 5th at the Grasssy Creek CC restaurant in Spruce Pines. If any of you would like to be 
there with us we need to know right away so we can adjust the numbers that we have told them 
that will be there.  Janet and I will have a very full day on December the 5th, we will be at the 
Region N Rally in Johnson City Tennessee and probably go straight to the meeting. Hopefully 
since our house is almost on the way from one to the other we will be able to swing by and 
make sure everything is OK at home. The region N Rally will be December 4th and 5th in 
Johnson City Tennessee. It has been many years since Region N has had a rally. If you have 
not already planned something for these days please show your support and join us in Johnson 
City. 

 As always Janet and I know that Chapter I has the best staff and members in Region N 
and we could never express how much we appreciate everything that all of you do for the 
chapter. 

 

  Ride Safe  

 Janet & Tillman Hill 

Everyone ride safe and enjoy this 
weather.  

 
Tillman and Janet Hill  
GWRRA  Chapter NC -I CD 


